
 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
NOTICE REGARDING CLERK’S OFFICE INTAKE OPENING 

TO THE PUBLIC AT ALL BANKRUPTCY COURT 
LOCATIONS 

 
Please take notice that the lobby and intake areas at all court locations of the 
Michigan Eastern Bankruptcy Court are open to all members of the public 
effective April 11, 2022.  
 
Members of the public are asked to read the health screening questionnaire 
before entering the courthouse and follow all posted safety protocol.   

 
 
 
Date: April 8, 2022 Todd M. Stickle 

Clerk of Court 


